
    Red Rocks School Age Child Care at Mitchell Elementary: 

Hello Red Rocks Families!  
 We did it! We can’t believe its already over.  What a year 

it’s been for our program, staff, and most importantly, our kids! 

Our team is so genuinely proud of the children in our program; as 

we have had the opportunity to spend quality time with them 

before and after school. I have to thank each and every one of 

you for being such amazing parents, You have really made our 

jobs that much more enjoyable! 

We want to say a special ’see you later!’ to our 5th graders, 

August, Jillian, Evvy, Sam, Tae, Trinity, Allison, Gavin, and Elise, we 

hope you have an amazing experience in Middle School next 

year! We know you’ll do wonderful things!  

As we say these last few goodbyes, we look forward to the 

summer, and the school year ahead. If you will be joining us next 

year, please be watching for an email over the summer about 

the next steps for the Fall. Our last day of program is May 21st, 

however it is important to note that the last day of school is on 

May 23rd. There are two testing dates this month, and we are 

offering care: May 3rd and May 6th at Mitchell 

Important and Upcoming 

Dates: 

May 1: May Tuition Due  

May 3:  FULL DAY (Testing 

Day 

May 6: FULL DAY  

(Testing Day)  

May 21st: LAST DAY OF 

PROGRAM! 

May 23rd: Last Day of 

School  

Contact Information: 

Site Manager: Allie Jones 

Site Phone: (303) 519-3743 

Program Manager: 

Sarah Espinoza  

(303) 914-6452  

sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu 

SACC Administrator:  

Elizabeth Jackson 

liz.jackson@rrcc.edu  

Accounting: sacc@rrcc.edu 

Website: rrcc.edu/sacc  

Hours: 6:45-8:05/2:55-6:00  

Facebook: Sacc at Mitchell 

Instagram:  mitchell.sacc 

AT MITCHELL! 

Our summer program will be hosted from May 

28th—August  9th. You can still register on our 

website! www.rrcc.edu/sacc  

See the next page for the benefit of summer 

programs for school age children!  



DID YOU KNOW? 

14 million kids in the U.S go to some kind of 

summer camp each year, and in return find a 

great benefit in attending. Here are 3 benefits 

of summer programs like ours:  

1. Models healthy living  

Thanks to the many activities our summer 

program offers, kids stay active. We offer a 

healthy snack twice per day with water and 

milk.  

2. Unplug and build friendships  

While we understand that summer is about 

taking a break, there is a downside to too 

much tech time. We allow tech time for 2.5 

hours per day during summer program!  

3. Reintroduces kids to nature 

Kids in our summer program can spend up to 

4 hours outside daily while on site. We also 

take field trips to various hiking or nature 

adventures!  

Spending the summer at home? 

Check out these ways to prevent the 

summer slide: 

We aren’t done yet! May’s curriculum…  

This month we are exploring the Wizarding 

World of Harry Potter, camping, and 

experimenting with colors!   


